MARYLAND AVENUE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL



Dear TK Families,

We are so excited to welcome you to Maryland Avenue's TK family! We are looking forward to working with you this year! Some of you have asked about school supplies. We recommend that each child bring their own school sized backpack, pencil box (standard sized) and a re-useable water bottle with your child's name on it. We will have most of the classroom schools supplies your child will need. If you are interested in donating items for our classrooms, here is a list of some items we go through quickly:

- Glue Sticks
- Crayola Crayons (24 count)
- White copy paper
- Dry erase markers (EXPO works and erases the best)
- Baby wipes
- Kleenex
- Ziplock bags
- Individually wrapped healthy snacks

If you are unable to donate the above supplies, we will supply them for you. If you are able to donate, it is truly appreciated.

Thank you in advance for all of your support, and we are excited to have you join us at Maryland Avenue!

Thanks again,
Ms. Wendi Sanders and Mrs. Katie Rust